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AH Committee

From: Mike Petersen <mpetersen@wasteprohawaii.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 9:04 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: In Support of Olowalu Housing

Affordable Housing Committee,  
 
I support Housing in Olowalu for owner occupants.  As a resident of West Maui, I see the demand 
for affordable housing for local Maui residents. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Michael Petersen   


